
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

     

   

          
 

       

    

 

 
  

   
  

  
 

   
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: April 20, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Quarterly Secondary Webinar Recording 

Colleagues: 

Attached is the slideshow from our division’s Quarterly Secondary Webinar on April 19, 2021. Below, I 
have also provided the link to the channel on which the recording is posted. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/recording/3515898850961141519 

Please feel free to reach out to myself or my team if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
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